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Project ECHO® Geriatric Clinics 
 

● WHO:  Providers, office support staff, or other healthcare partners 
● WHEN:  ECHO Hawai`i clinics are held once a month for 1.0 hour from 4-5 pm on the second 

Wednesday of each month.   
● HOW:  Log in or call into our Project ECHO® Geriatric Clinics via Zoom, a HIPAA-compliant cloud-

based video conferencing service, using a computer, tablet, or even smartphone.   
● CASE PRESENTERS: Any healthcare professional such as physician, nurse, social worker, 

dietician, care coordinator is eligible to share a case.  Case presenters have the opportunity to 
receive a $150 VISA gift card.  

● SHARE:  Forward the Project ECHO® Geriatric Clinic email announcement to your organization 
each month and encourage members to participate and share their cases.  
 

Project ECHO® (Extension for Community Healthcare Outcomes) is an innovative medical education and 
mentoring model that builds primary care capacity while improving access to specialty healthcare in 
rural communities. The Project ECHO® Geriatrics series provides increased PCP access to geriatric 
specialty educational consultations.   

Project ECHO® Geriatric Clinics leverage technology to allow front-line providers to access the expertise 
from an entire team of geriatric specialists. 

Professionals include geriatricians, other medicine specialists, pharmacists, social workers, 
public health nurses, psychologists, and other community resources 

Health care professionals can ask questions, find solutions, and get advice to manage their most 
complex geriatric cases. 

Each ECHO clinic consists of a brief didactic session, followed by a case presentation, review and 
discussion.  The best part is the opportunity to present actual patient cases (de-identified) to the group 
and engage in peer-to-peer discussions.  All participants will receive FREE CME for each session they 
attend. 

Please note: All case submissions are required to be de-identified and transmitted in compliance with 
HIPAA.  ECHO Hawai‘i case consultations do not create or otherwise establish provider-patient 
relationships between any ECHO Hawaii specialists and patients whose cases are being presented in an 
ECHO clinic setting. 

For more information, please contact Celeste Oshiro Wong at celesteoshirowong@gmail.com or check 
out our website at http://geriatrics.jabsom.hawaii.edu/echo/ 

 Free CME 

 On-line Learning 

 Distance Technology 

 Interdisciplinary Expertise 

 Opportunity for Case  Discussion 

 Community of Learning 
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